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Water Line Repairs at Intersection 
Near LP’s Convenience 

 
 
(Kahnawake – 26, Kenténha/October 2009) The Public Works Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community of a major water line break at 
the intersection closest to LP’s Convenience . 
  
The Public Works Unit is currently on-site to repair the water line, which is expected to 
last until the end of the day on Tuesday, October 27th. Although the water line that 
broke was a main line, access to water will NOT be affected for residents living in the 
area. 
  
Community members are urged to avoid using the intersection until the work is 
completed. 
  
We apologize for the inconvenience. If you any questions or require further information, 
please contact the Public Works Unit at 450-632-5825. 
 
 
INSTRUCTIONS 
 
Please run up to Tuesday at 4pm. 
Please contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500 x2267 
 

EDO-COMM-0002 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca

	Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke
	P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0
	                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958
	                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa



